

HAMILTON POLICE SERVICE INFORMATION REPORT

то:	Chair and Members
	Hamilton Police Services Board
BOARD MEETING DATE:	February 23, 2023
SUBJECT:	2022 Year End Report – Active Rewards
REPORT NUMBER:	23-015
SUBMITTED BY:	Frank Bergen, Chief of Police
SIGNATURE:	2 fin

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

In compliance with the Hamilton Police Service Rewards Policy (P&P 4.1.25), this year-end report is submitted in relation to the number and status of all current Rewards offered to further investigations and solve crimes.

INFORMATION

In 2022, there was one (1) Reward requested and approved by the Hamilton Police Services Board.

No Rewards were removed from our bulletins or from our Police Reward Reserve Account in 2022.

As cited in the attached spreadsheet, at the end of 2022, our Service currently has approved funds secured in the City of Hamilton Finance Department for 14 cases. Any advertising or publication notices respecting Reward monies shall first be approved by the Hamilton Police Services Board, upon recommendation of the Chief of Police.

APPENDICES AND SCHEDULES ATTACHED

Appendix A – 2022 Active Hamilton Police Service Rewards

FB/J.Callender